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29 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Ukulele Purchase 
 
Your child has been receiving ukulele lessons with Mr Tanner for a couple of weeks now and as previously 
advised, children attending will be required to have their own instrument so they may practise at home.  

The children have been allocated their own ukulele that they have been able to use whilst in school for 
their lessons.  We are now offering parents the opportunity to purchase a ukulele through the school.  

However, we are pleased to announce that you can purchase a model similar to those used in class 
sessions, through the school for £22.  They are Mahalo ukuleles and come with ukulele bags. In order to 
minimise the amount of paperwork coming in to school we would prefer that you pay for this using our 
online payment provider.  Please use the details that have previously been provided to you.  If you do not 
have these, please tick the relevant box on the Google Form and we will send you a text message and 
email enabling you to reset your password. 

If you need to pay by cash or cheque, please can you send the money in a named envelope with your 
child’s name and class on the front of the envelope and the amount of money you are enclosing.  This 
should come to school via your child’s class and not through the school office. 

Please can you also fill out the Google Form using the link provided so that we can collate your responses.  
Ukulele Purchase Form 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Z McBride 
Music Subject Leader 
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